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Dear Alumni, well wishers of AAAWI and visitors. 

It gives me great pleasure to offer issue marked Volume 2 No.1.  

I hope that the New Year has started on a good note for all our members, associates and well 

wishers. 

This newsletter lists out all the important events for AAAWI for the period 1-1-2014 to  

31-1-2015. 

   Do go through the issue for all the latest news as well as for the usual popular columns. 

1. Mr. Sachin Sardesai recommended by AAAWI for TPS Certificate program has been 

selected. 

2.  Three of the Interns participated in the Lohri Program, courtesy our executive committee 

member Mr. Vinay Sharma. Our sincere thanks to him. Check out the photos in the 

gallery. 

3. AAAWI is co sponsoring a Seminar for Indian Japanese Teachers in Mumbai on 

March 7
th
 & 8

th
 in our seminar room. 

4. Do make a note that Mr. Satoru Mitani of HIDA from New Delhi Office will be in 

Mumbai from Feb 11
th

 to Feb 13
th

 2015. 

The Year gone by 

 By all accounts this was an year of fulfillment. It started with HIDA entrusting us 

with selection of Trainees for EEIM Prog (Teachers Training).  

 We could organize several in house programs. 

 We selected record number of trainees. 

 A new Committee took over helm of AAAWI affairs. 

 We sponsored record number of delegates for World Convention in Tokyo. 

 Yet one more successful WNF Program was completed. 

      

     Sincerely 

Prasad Patwardhan,   

Editor 


